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25th May 2023 
 
Year 11 Study Leave 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 26th May, Year 11 students will be dismissed from school at 12.10pm at the end of 
Period 3, to begin their study leave. 
 
After the half-term break, Year 11 students will be in school on a bespoke timetable linked to their 
individual revision sessions and exams. Details of the exams can be found on the school website or on 
the Edulink One app. Full school uniform should be worn at all times during the exams and when 
attending revision sessions. 
 
As we continue to move through the exam period for Year 11, I would like to confirm the arrangements 
for student shirt signings. 
 
Year 11 students are invited to gather in the main hall during Period 3, after the Physics exam on 
Friday 16th June, to relax, take photos & sign shirts. Staff will also be present where possible, for 
photographs and farewells. 
 
We ask students to bring an additional shirt into school for signing. Students are not permitted to sign 
shirts in school prior to this day. All students due to sit the Geography exam that afternoon, must 
ensure that they are wearing a clean shirt for the exam. 
 
As a reminder, here are the remaining examinations to take place after this date: 

Date  Time  Subject 
Friday 16th June 2.00pm Geography paper 3 
Wednesday 21st June 9.00am Hospitality and Catering paper 1 
Wednesday 21st June 2.00pm Polish paper 2 

 
In the meantime, please continue to revise, attend booster sessions and work your absolute hardest 
to achieve the best possible GCSE results. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
Mr N Scoltock    Mr S Lloyd 
Deputy Headteacher   Year 11 Progress Leader 


